10-001
COMMENT
CL-016%94

From: Douglas A. Sevy <dsevymail@verizon.net>
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2010 10:20 AM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear sirs;

Regarding: RIN 3038-AC61

I learned recently of potential changes on regulatory restrictions on the
retail Forex market and wanted to express my extreme displeasure of these
changes. Please DO NOT implement these changes.

Douglas Sevy

45654 Masters Drive
Temecula, CA 92592
(951) 775-7944



